
Sci-Fi Writer’s Workshop

Please join us for an EXCLUSIVE, first-ever Sci-Fi Writer’s Workshop on 
June 28 in Riverside, Iowa led by Lolita Fatjo!!

Lolita has a varied, extensive background in the Star Trek world, including  
working for 15 years as Assistant to the Executive Producer and later as 
Script Coordinator on Star Trek: The Next Generation, Star Trek: Deep Space
Nine, and Star Trek: Voyager.

She also held the position of Script Coordinator for Star Trek: Generations 
and Star Trek: First Contact.

Lolita currently manages many actors from Star Trek for convention 
appearances and has appeared in a few episodes herself! Lolita’s 
approachable nature and firsthand knowledge of behind-the-scenes activity 
continue to make her a Fan Favorite at conventions around the world.

Please join us on Friday, June 28 at 2pm in Riverside, Iowa: the Future 
Birthplace of Captain James T Kirk! See details below!!
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
This unique event is a limited to a maximum of 25 people and costs $40 per 
person (fee is non-refundable and will go to the Riverside Area Community 
Club, a 501c(3) nonprofit organization). 
Time: 2-3:30 pm, June 28, 2024
Place: Riverside City Hall 
Call the Voyage Home Museum to register, 319-648-2226

Thank you for your support!!!!


